
  

 
 

  

 

  

 

  

 

Tilston Parochial CE Primary School 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Kelsey Mort 

Website: www.tilston.cheshire.sch.uk 

29th March 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We raised a very impressive £664.00 for Sport Relief.  Thank you very much for 

supporting your child in the Golden Mile Challenge.  A special thank you to 

Mrs Clare, Mrs Richardson and Mr Tee for visiting our school and making Sport 

Relief such a fun day.  All money raised will go to Sport Relief and will 

significantly impact on lives both in the UK and around the world. 

 

Science day  

 

Today we worked in our teams to complete a range of science investigations.  

We made predictions, looked at fair testing and discussed our results.  Please 

look on our website for pictures of the investigations.  It was a fun way to end 

our Spring Term. 

 

 

Personal Development Goals 

 

This week’s personal development goal is to try new things.  It’s fun to try 

something new.  Well done to the following children who have tried new 

things this week. 

 

 

 
 

Stars of the Week 
YR Harry: for trying new things. 
Y1 Harry: taking on a role in church even though he was 

nervous. 
Y2 Laura: confidently speaking in church 
Y3 Alice: trying new ways to bring out the best in her friends. 
Y4 Sophie: trying new ways to work within decimals. 
Y5 Georgie: enjoying new things and taking opportunities.  
Y6 Oliver: showing new learning experiences with others. 
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Our Star Hand Writers                            
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Easter Service 
 

     Thank you for joining us for our Easter Service yesterday. I hope you enjoyed 

sharing the Easter story with us. I thought the children sang, performed and 

read brilliantly and, as ever, it was fantastic to see so many parents, 

grandparents and friends of the school in St Mary’s Church.  

 

Muddy Monday 

 

I am delighted to offer an outdoor learning club, Muddy Mondays which will 

run for 4 weeks from Monday 23rd April until Monday 21st May 3:15-4:00pm.  

Miss Ledsham, a Chester University PGCE student currently on placement will 

run the club with support from myself.  Both Miss Ledsham and I share a 

passion for the outdoors and this is an area we are keen to develop across 

the school in the future.  As the club is starting off, places are initially limited to 

Year 5 and 6 pupils and there will be a maximum of 8 pupils.  Places will be 

allocated on a first come first served basis.  Please complete and return the 

permission slip to secure a place.  To attend the club children will need to 

provide their own outdoor clothing: 

 

Wellies/walking boots 

Old trousers/leggings 

Thick socks 

Top 

Waterproof trousers and jacket.  We will go out in all weather! 

                Menu for week beginning 16th April 2018  

Monday Sausage, sauté potatoes and veg  

or pasta in tomato sauce 

Tuesday Minced beef pie, potatoes and veg 

or jacket & cheese 

Wednesday Award-Winning Roast Chicken Dinner 
Thursday Chicken curry or Ploughman’s lunch 

Friday Macaroni cheese or jacket with cheese & beans  

Class Worship 

 
We would like to invite you to our 

Class Worships next term. 

  

EYFS: Thursday 26th April at 9:05am 

 

Y5&6 Kestrels:  Friday 8th June at 

9:05am 

 

We hope you will be able to join us. 
 

Y4: Lottie 

http://flcpittsburgh.org/worship/prayer/daily-prayer/east11-easter-cross-1-3/
https://www.google.co.uk/url?q=https://en-gb.facebook.com/muddybootsdevon/&sa=U&ved=0ahUKEwjD0Zae2IzaAhXpJsAKHewJAtMQwW4IMjAN&usg=AOvVaw0XdD5rvKmklrZrp1GQgRzz


  

 

Chess Club 

 

Mrs Tindle has kindly offered to continue the Chess Club after Easter. 

 

Prayer of the week: by Holli (Worship Leader) 
 

Father God, help us here.  Help us to work hard and enjoy learning.  Help us to 

play and enjoy having fun.  Help us to respect each other and enjoy 

friendships.  Help us all to make our school even better.  Amen. 

 

 

Wishing you all peace, love and happiness this Easter. I look forward to 

seeing you all when school re-opens on Monday 16th April. 
 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 
 

 

Mrs Kelsey Mort  

 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------    
Muddy Monday Club 23rd April – 21st May 2018 

 

 

Name of child …………………………………..   Year group …………  

 

 

I would like my child to attend the Muddy Monday Club and will ensure my child 

has the appropriate clothing to change into on the day.  I will collect my child at 

4:00pm. 

 

 

Signed…………………………………………………… Date …………………………… 
 


